PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR'S OFFICE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

MR. ANDRES P. GENTUGAYA JR.

General Manager

ANCOR WATER RESOURCES

2nd Avenue, Teacher's Village, Tagum City

Dear Mr. Gentugaya:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, nofice is hereby given to
ANCOR WATER RESOURCES that work may proceed on the project Rehabilitation of
Water System PEEDO-LPRRC, Brgy. Poblacion, New Corella, Davao del Norte seven (7)
calendar days after receipt of this notice effective _MAR 1 1 2020, 2020.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Contract Agreement, including the Conditions of Contract,
Specifications, Bill of Quantities, Straight Line Diagram and Bar Chart.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Office of the
Provincial Engineer.

Very truly yours,

Governor
Davao del Norte

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on Maua 10,220

Name of the Representative of the Bidde Koaems . Gewtubing
Authorized Signature:




